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CEPP and IPPC offer this joint recommendation with the understanding that, if the decision is 
made to close the UWW program, the College will be committed to celebrating the 
accomplishments of UWW and its graduates and to honoring the work of the many longtime and 
dedicated faculty and staff members who have devoted themselves to the program.  


